
Matt Hendrickson 

1507 NE Wall Street 

Lees Summit, MO 64086 

matt@elevatedventuresgroup.com 

816-609-8633[City, State, ZIP Code]   

 

City of Lee's Summit   

220 SE Green Street   

Lee's Summit, MO 64063   

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Subject: Notification of Special Inspector for 60 SE Thompson Drive Project 

 

I am writing on behalf of Anaconda LLC to inform you that we have appointed a special 

inspector for our project located at 60 SE Thompson Drive. One of our principals, Matt 

Hendrickson, has confirmed that Cook, Flatt & Strobel Engineers (CFS) will be the 

designated special inspector for this project. 

 

Cook, Flatt & Strobel Engineers has a solid reputation and extensive experience in providing 

high-quality inspection services, ensuring that all work complies with the applicable codes 

and standards. We are confident that their expertise will significantly contribute to the 

successful and timely completion of our project. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information or have any questions 

regarding this appointment. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt Hendrickson 


